Notice No. |19

Date: 01.06.2022

It is hereby informed all the Students of this college and public of
this locality that a Werld Environment Day will be held on 05.06.2022
at 10-00 A.M. in the College Campus of Progati College, Agomani.

So, all are requested to attend in this Programme positively.

e This notice displays in the office of the Agomani Gaon Panchayat, in the
office of the B.D.O office, Agomani, in the Circle office, Agomani.

e Displays in college notice board.

¢ Displays in Agomani H.S. School notice board.

e Displays in Agomani Girls High School Notice Board.

* Displays in Green Club, Agomani Notice Board.

* Displays in National Club, Agomani Notice Board.

e Displays in 1690 No. Satbaini L.P. School Notice Board.

e College Website.
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